


Is this really what you want - bylaws that encourage neighbourhood destroying architecture, structures
that invade privacy, block sunlight, and render neighbour's yards unenjovable.

Is this the kind of "bad neighbour policy” the City should be encouraging?
I don't understand you, and I'm very frustrated with you.

You are proposing a bylaw that completely ignores the wishes of a great many established Richmond
residents, a bylaw that does virtually nothing to address the problem you identified last April, and a
bylaw that is quite inconsistent with the official Community Plan.

What is so frustrating is you are not giving any rationale or explanation for this position - you are just
doing it. You are saying - just carry on, carry on destroying our neighbourhoods, carry on invading
neighbour's privacy, carry on blocking their light, and never mind they can't enjoy thelr back yards any
more.

None of you were taking such an uncaring position last Fall, when you were looking for our votes. You
all spoke in support of the City's declared objective of protecting the character of our existing
neighbourhoods. 1'm sorry, but you cannot square your position today with the position you took last
Fall, nor can it be squared with the City's Official Community Plan. As a reminder, OCP Section 3.2,
Neighbourhood Character and Sense of Place, Objective 1, Neighbourliness and Character Retention
Palicy, bullet point two - "work to ensure that new single family housing complements established
single-family neighbourhoods using zoning or other appropriate regulations”.

l understand this is the final phase - the Public Hearing. If you are hearing, please get us back on the
track of solving the problem at hand. Minor, insignificant changes will not solve your problem.

The solution is brutally simple - it's very simple arithmetic. Massing is determined by multiplying the
footprint area by the building height. Big footprint times tall building equals massive house. Height you
control height by lowering the maximum allowable height. Footprint you control by lowering the
maximum ceiling height allowed hefore double counting the area.

Please, reconsider your positions, and amend the bylaws to provide for a maximum structure height of 9
meters for all residential buildings, and a maximum ceiling height of 3.7m before double counting.
That's what they do in Vancouver, Burnaby and Surrey, and their real estate markets are holding up very
welll





